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Re: Get “back to basics” for our NSW school kids 
 
Dear Committee Director, 
 
I am writing to you in relation to the review of NSW Schools curriculum. As you consider the way 
forward for the curriculum, a key consideration for the government should be measures that help 
our kids to success academically. We need to get back to teaching the basics, like maths, English, 
science and history and remove those elements of the curriculum that detract from such learning, 
for example gender activism, identity politics, social engineering. Let parents do the job of raising 
the kids and passing on their values, and let teachers be freed up to teach. We should be aiming to 
get our students to be amongst the top ranking performers in the world in terms of their numeracy 
and literacy skills. Our children’s and grandchildren’s success depends on it!  
 
Sincerely, 




